
From: Brian Dale   
Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2022 8:34 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: By-Law Amendment for Lands Located at 392, 398, 400, 402, 406, and 412 Wison Street East 
and 15 Lorne Avenue, Ancaster.  
 
 
 
Dear Mme Clerk: 
 
Re: Response to Application for Official Plan Amendment and Zoning By-Law Amendment for Lands 
Located at 392, 398, 400, 402, 406, and 412 Wison Street East and 15 Lorne Avenue, Ancaster. 
 
I write in response to the above development application.  
 
Please consider reducing the size of the building to something closer to the three story limit currently 
imposed. 
 
In no way does this proposed building represent the style or culture of the downtown Ancaster area. 
 
I am in no way an expert but I find it hard to believe that any infrastructure in the area I can handle in 
addition like this. Traffic is already a nightmare if there’s an issue any where else, one lane through town 
can be at its limit already.  
 
I understand that the developers money will likely speak louder than any neighbours concerns but 
please reconsider at least reducing the size of this monstrosity.  
 
Brian Dale 
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